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To: 81010 @ send your text to 81010

81010 s the Remind short code we
created so people can join your
class without seeing your personal
information

81010 not working?

@owsummer

@ Text the message

- @owsummer

This s the class code for
OdysseyWare. People can always
use owsummer to join this class.
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June 2016
Dear Parent and Student:

Your child has been enrolled in Odysseyware, an online learning management system.  During the summer session beginning June 27 and ending August 4, your child will be expected to log on to their courses from an offsite computer to complete the coursework using https://lsps.owschools.com/.  You should have received your username and password to access the website during registration.  
Mandatory progress checks will take place every Thursday.  I will be available at North Lake High School on this day to answer any questions that you may have. If you need to work in the physical room for longer than the 2 hour progress check timeframe, I will be available, as needed.  Please ask! 
You must attend our mandatory first day orientation on Monday, June 27 at 8 a.m.  On this day, I want to make sure everyone can log in as well as understands the Odysseyware system.
Monday, June 27 from 8-10 
Thursday, July 7 from 8-10
Thursday, July 14 from 1-3

 Thursday, July 21 from 1-3
Thursday, July 28 from 8-10
Thursday, August 4 from 8-10
Since your courses are mostly hybrid, you will be working through the course content on your own.  Stay motivated.  Do not procrastinate.  Odysseyware shares a timeline for completion with you.  Get your work done early.  

If you need an assignment graded or a test unlocked in order to move forward with your class, please send me a message through Remind.  This is the best way to contact me.  If that method of communication does not work for you, feel free to send me a message through Odysseyware or email me at tcandela@lsps.org. I will be checking my messages often so that you may move forward with your work.  Please be advised that I need sleep.  This means I may not during the night hours.  Be patient.

 I am excited to work with you and want to wish you the best of luck in your course(s)!
Sincerely,
Mrs. Candela
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